
 

 

 

MAHARASHTRA ACADEMY OF SCIENCES 

Date : 2
nd

 July 2018 

 

Subject: Invitation for nomination of Fellows and Young Associates of Maharashtra Academy of 

Sciences (2018) 

 

Dear Fellows of the Academy,  

 

The procedure for the induction of new Fellows and Young Associates of the Maharashtra 

Academy of Sciences  (MASc) has been now initiated.  The revised nomination forms for the 

Fellows and Young Associates to be inducted this year are available on the Academy's web site 

"www.mahascience.org." The nomination form, score sheet and the corresponding curriculum 

vitae (CV) including the list of publications and related information should be sent to the 

following E-mail address on or before August 15, 2018.   

E-mail address : mahascience@yahoo.co.uk 

    It may please be noted that while a nomination can be filed via an e-mail, the hard copies of (i) 

the duly completed nomination form, and (ii) the summary of important contributions of the 

candidate (maximum 150 words) must be received at the following address.  

 

Dr. Bharat. B. Kale, (Scientist-G) 

Director, 

Centre For Materials For Electronics Technology (C-MET), Govt of India 

Panchawati, off Pashan Road, Pune -411008  

Phone : 091 20 25865273/25878141 

 

Secretary, 

Maharashtra Academy Of Science 

Pune Head Office 
 

The hard copy of the fully completed nomination form must bear the signatures of the proposer 

and seconder as also the summary of the important  contributions of the candidate. The soft copy 

of the duly filled nomination form should be sent to the email address of the academy stated 

above. The proposer is requested to nominate Fellow/YA considering the suitable score of 

the candidate as per the enclosed score sheet.  It may be noted that nominations received in 

both the soft and hard forms only will be considered for the election and award of the 

Fellowship/Young Associateship.  

Once a nomination for the award of a Fellowship and an Young Associateship is submitted, it 

remains valid for two more years. Accordingly, it is requested that those candidates whose 

nominations have been received in 2016 and 2017 and who have to be considered afresh in the 

current year (2018), have to only update and send their publications list in the hard-copy and 

soft-copy form on or before the due date on the above-stated addresses. In case of no response, 

the previous list shall be considered.  

 

Thanking you.  

  

With warm regards. 

Dr. Bharat B. Kale                

Secretary, MASc. 

 


